
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No.54                                                                    Date- 23/03/15

To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Change in Spotlight date

Dear Parents,

Considering the requests of many parents to prepone the Spotlight date due to their scheduled travel
plans in the vacation, we would like to inform that the Spotlight will now be shared with the parents
on 18th April 2015, Saturday.

The details of the spotlight sharing will be informed by 10th April 2015, Friday.

With warm regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School





CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No.54                                                                   Date- 23/03/15

To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Change in Spotlight date

Dear Parents,

Considering the requests of many parents to prepone the Spotlight date due to their scheduled travel
plans in the vacation, we would like to inform that the Spotlight will now be shared with the parents
on 18th April 2015, Saturday.

The details of the spotlight sharing will be informed by 10th April 2015, Friday.

With warm regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School


